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There should not be books/instructional materials used in schools or libraries which is 

definitely pornographic and even against FCC rules to be shown on news programs 

on television. 

 

This is not what our children should be taught in public schools.  This kind of sex 

education is not preparing our children for what is needed when they graduate to go 

to college or what is important in working and getting jobs/employment in this 

country..  Education is learning to be good citizens and be able to work and become 

honest tax payers to help support an honest and good ethical government.  


